27 March 2020

ABORIGINAL CORPORATION

CLOSURE OF COUNTRY

Old Mapoon Aboriginal Corporation hereby notify the closure
of access to country on Trust lands, effective immediately.
Mapoon Aboriginal Shire Council will not be issuing camping
permits.

This closure is in line with the "Non-essential Business,
Activity and Undertaking Closure Direction issued by the Qld
Government's Department of Environment and Science
decision to close all camping areas within Qld National Parks,
State Forests and recreation areas until further notice.

OMAC Board of Directors and CEO urge community members
to follow the social distancing measures at all times and heed
the directions of Local Government.

We cherish our community and members, and know that ;
£

their strength and resilience will see communities come out
oeae the other side of this strong.



